
Early Intervention 
program
OTIP’s Early Intervention program is a union 
supported service that provides confidential and 
valuable assistance to members during the early 
stages of a medically-related work absence. 

We provide resources and education specific to 
your medical condition with a focus on recovery 
and a timely return to work. 

The Early 
Intervention 
program can 
help:

Provide resources 
for evidence-
based treatment 
and services.

Educate about 
treatments specific 
to your condition.

Expedite and explain 
diagnostic tests.

Support with return-to-
work strategies and 
procedures.

What to expect
Step one: 

OTIP receives a notice of 
absence from your union/

school board.

Step two:

You will receive an email or phone call 
from an Early Intervention Coordinator to 

discuss the Early Intervention program.

Step three:

You will be referred to an Early 
Intervention Rehabilitation Consultant 

who will work closely with you to 
provide an individualized action plan.

Frequently asked questions
What if I do not require assistance from Early Intervention?

The program is voluntary. If you do not require our support or services, simply reply to our initial email sent from an Early 
Intervention Coordinator to let us know.

Is there a cost to access the Early Intervention program?

The EI program is a complimentary service included in your Long Term Disability Plan to facilitate needs and support early in 
your absence. There is no cost for this program. 

Have questions?
Please send OTIP's Early Intervention program an email at earlyintervention@otip.com or call 1-800-267-6847 and ask to 
speak with an Early Intervention Coordinator.
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